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Pathology and Laboratory Medicine Memorandum

To: 	    Nova Scotia Health Physicians and Laboratories
From:  	  Dr. L. Geldenhuys– Service Chief, Division of Anatomical Pathology
    Colleen Caines - Manager, Division of Anatomical Pathology
Date:       January 20th, 2017
Subject:   Serological testing being referred out                                    
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Due to technical problems with our current methodology, the QEII Anatomical Pathology laboratory will now send out sera referred for the following tests until a solution has been identified:  
· anti-smooth muscle antibody
· anti-parietal cell antibody
· anti-LKM (liver, kidney, muscle) antibodies
Please contact Colleen Caines at (902)-473-7702 should you have any questions or concerns.
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